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:

THE PRIME MINISTER JAMAICA HOUSE

is just a brief note to

say 'thank you' for luncheon last week

Thursday. It was good to get away from

the Meeting for a brief spell and I did

enjoy it.

With kind regards,

YOur incerely,

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
Prime Minister of Britain


